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VITAL STATS on the DR 
Population: 10.913 Million 

95% Roman Catholic 
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In the Ministry Since 1983 
Missionaries Since 1995 

 
Indigenous Church Planting 
Training National Pastors 
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       March 2021 
Dear Pastor and Friends, 
 

     "CONTINUE"!  
Ps. 72:17 KJV “His name shall endure forever: his name shall be continued as long as the 
sun: and men shall be blessed in him: all nations shall call him blessed.”  What a 
wonderful mission verse from the OT psalmist! In these uncertain times we can be 
assured that "His name shall be continued" Amen? 
 
 Someone has rightly said, “It is never time to quit.”  This is no time to throw in the towel. 
Just when we feel like quiting, the Lord encourages us to continue. In fact, these are the 
best days yet to continue proclaiming the Gospel. The key word for believers today is 
"continue".  
 
Kathy and I are ready to return to the Dominican Republic to help continue the mission 
work that God has begun. Rafa, our Dominican co-worker is being used of the Lord to 
continue the ministry in our absence. Soon, in the next few weeks we anticipate joining 
Rafa to continue proclaiming the Gospel to the Dominican people.  
 
Church services continue to be held on Sunday mornings. We are excited as we anticipate 
re-opening Sunday School. The Lord has given us this time to get much needed medical 
attention. Kathy is quickly recovering from carpel tunnel surgery and also from a recent 
back injury.  
 
Continue to pray for Dominican souls. We thank the Lord for your continued prayer and 
financial support. 
 
For Dominican Souls, 
Ron and Kathy Valerio 
 


